Town of Barrington Planning Department Attn: Marcia Gasses 333 Calef Hwy Barrington, NH 03825

August 6, 2018

Regarding: 238-7-TC-15-SR (Water System and pump house) request for a one year extensions public hearing August 7th, 2018.

Dear Ms. Gasses and members of the board,

Please consider this our formal request to withdrawal the application for an extension to our approval.

As a precaution we were requesting this extension of the approval but after diligent coordinating efforts for its installation we will have the proper time needed.

We apologize for any disruptions this may have created and are looking forward to being an integral part of Barrington in the near future.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Jim Mitchell

Representative 3 Socios, LLC